
	

	

	

	

	

	

Spelling	and	Grammar	Workshops	

TUESDAY	8TH	MAY	

• Would	you	like	to	know	more	about	the	expectations	for	spelling?	
• Need	some	ideas	of	apps	to	help	with	spelling?	
• Would	you	like	to	know	what	a	modal	verb	is?	

Or	

• Are	you	just	curious	to	know	about	what	your	child	is	learning?	

Well	I	have	just	the	thing	for	you…Spelling	and	Grammar	Workshops	for	
everyone!	

To	discuss	spelling	and	grammar	further	we	are	holding	two	workshops	
on	Tuesday	8th	May	where	there	will	be	the	opportunity	to	discuss	
strategies	and	share	resources,	apps	and	games	to	help	support	

spelling	of	all	ages	at	home.	

Workshop	1	-		9:00am	Framfield	CE	School		

Workshop	2	-	6:00pm	Blackboys	CE	School	

YOU	DO	NOT	NEED	TO	ATTEND	BOTH	THEY	WILL	BE	THE	SAME	
WORKSHOP.		

Both	workshops	will	be	open	to	parents/carers	of	either	
school.	Whichever	is	the	most	convenient	time	for	you.	

Look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	there!	

(There	will	be	refreshments!)	

	


